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Once a Runner
The iconic superhuman endurance runner shares the hard-won wisdom and lessons he's learned from thirty
years of competition as he embarks on his toughest challenge yet--the Western States 100--offering
insights into why running is so challenging and rewarding. For most people, running a marathon is a
milestone achievement. For Dean Karnazes, it's part of his morning routine. An endurance athlete who has
pushed himself to inconceivable limits, Dean regularly runs twenty-six miles before breakfast. An
ultramarathon veteran, he is among a cadre of extreme athletes who push the envelope, traversing
distances of 50, 100, or more miles in some of the most challenging places on earth. Dean has run
through broiling days in Death Valley, across the frozen tundra of the South Pole, and scaled some of
the most beautiful mountain terrain in America to pursue his passion. In the Art of Running, Dean
contemplates his long-distance career as he prepares for the most difficult competition of his life:
running the Western States 100 again at the age of 55, the 100-mile race that served as the backdrop for
his classic memoir Ultramarathon Man--and the race he failed to finish in a previous attempt in 2009.
Mile by excruciating mile we accompany Dean as he trains not only his body but his mind for the grueling
competition ahead. With each exhausting footfall, Dean ponders serious questions about life, pain,
endurance, transcendence, and his own limitations. In contemplating the sport that has dominated his
existence and the nature of life itself, Dean searches to answer to the most important question of all:
what was it all for?

Breaking the Jump
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The story of Al Howie is a remarkable and at times unbelievable adventure into the heart of the longest
races in the world with one of modern history's most eccentric ultra-marathon runners. If you ran 7295
kilometres across Canada in 72 days, wearing three-ounce racing flats, then two weeks later took on the
longest certified race on Earth and broke the world record (which happened to be your own), what would
you be? Likely an alien. If you won 24-hour races and three-, six-, and seven-day races several times a
year in your mid-40s, and ran marathons just for training, what would they call you? Crazy for sure. If
you were forever broke and shipped your clothes on buses in order to run free of baggage for thousands
of kilometres just to get to races, you'd be institutionalized. And if you did all these things and were
institutionalized for the last 15 years of your life, you would be Al Howie. Al Howie was an eccentric
among the extreme runners in the ultra-marathon world, and his life was as enigmatic as his runs. Based
on interviews with Howie himself during his final two years (he died in 2016), Jared Beasley's book
takes the reader into the amazing and complex world of an astounding figure in modern sports history.

Finding Ultra
Whether you want to get moving, or keep moving, you need inspiration. Novice walkers and seasoned
runners alike will find that inspiration, and so much more, in these stories written by those who know
that the toughest step to take in any walk or run is the first. Beginning an athletic pursuit like
running or walking for fitness takes a good deal of motivation, determination, and inspiration, all of
which can be found in these 101 real-life stories. Written by people who took that all-important, and
elusive, first step, these stories will not only help readers get off the couch and get moving, but
they’ll inspire even the most seasoned of athletes to keep moving. Coauthored by the famous
ultramarathoner Dean Karnazes, who brings his own advice to readers, as well as stories from some of the
best-known runners in the world.

50/50
Dean Karnazes has run 350 continuous miles through three sleepless nights, ordered pizza during long
runs, and inspired fans the world over with his adventures. So what does a guy like this do when he
wants to face the ultimate test of endurance? He runs 50 marathons in 50 states-- in 50 consecutive
days. With little more than a road map and a caravan packed with fellow runners and a dedicated crew,
Dean set off on a tour that took him through a volcanic canyon in Maui in high humidity and 88-degree
heat; to an elevation gain of almost 4,000 feet at the Tecumseh Trail Marathon in Bloomington, Indiana;
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to a severed moose leg found alongside an Anchorage, Alaska trail that compelled him to sprint for
safety. Now in this heart-pounding book, Dean reveals how he pulled off this unfathomable feat with a
determination that defied all physical limitations. But Dean goes beyond the story of the Endurance 50
marathons to share his invaluable secrets and advice for athletes of all levels. These are the tips that
kept Dean going during the 1,310 miles he covered and 160,000 calories he burned while averaging subfour-hour marathons and often sleeping fewer than four hours each night. Learn how to: · Recover more
quickly · Adapt to extreme conditions · Prevent muscle cramps and overheating · Pace yourself when you
"hit the wall" · Stay motivated Packed with practical advice and including training regimens, 50/50 will
inspire you no matter what your fitness goal is, whether it's simply walking around the block, running a
10K, or completing yet another Ironman.

Fat Man to Green Man
Despite believing he was bionic as a child, Ira Rainey was far from an elite athlete with superhuman
running abilities like the ones he read about in books. He was in fact an overweight and unfit slacker
who felt a bit sorry for himself because he had sore feet. Sure he ran a bit, but he also sat around a
lot and ate and drank too much. Why? Because he could, and because he was a delusional optimist who
thought everything would always be just fine. That was until a friend was diagnosed with terminal cancer
and given months to live. It was an event that would push Ira to tackle his apathy towards life and take
on the challenge of becoming an ultramarathon runner, pushing himself to go further than he had ever
gone before. Award winning, Fat Man to Green Man: From Unfit to Ultramarathon is a warm and humorous
account of one man’s quest to uncover his true super powers as he journeys from fat to fit, and taking
in everything that came between the two. It is a story of fields and friendships; mud and maps; but more
importantly learning how to push yourself to achieve what you would never believe you could – and how to
deal with the consequences. Fat Man to Green Man won the silver award for running books in The 2014
Running Awards, an award voted for by runners. Ira Rainey, with Fat Man to Green Man, was also a
shortlisted finalist for New Writer of the Year in The British Sports Book Awards 2014. “Ira Rainey’s
lifestyle transformation is an extraordinary example of what can be accomplished with passion and
conviction. Fat Man to Green Man is an inspirational story of how the seemingly impossible can come
true. A must-read for anyone looking to make a positive change.” - Dean Karnazes – World-renowned
endurance athlete and NY Times bestselling author “Rainey is proof that ultradistance races can be
completed by middle-aged mortals and not just extreme endurance athletes with a penchant for pain.” Men’s Fitness Magazine “The ending? It’s not what you will expect, but it will see you re-appraise
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everything in life you thought was certain. We think you will be inspired and, like us, are certain you
may lose a few tears before you reach it.” - Running Fitness Magazine “It’s an inspirational tale of
Ira’s battle with inner demons and ill health…I felt as if I was right beside him…” - Trail Running
Magazine “So many things are covered here, the back to back training runs, the speed work (I was
actually a bit intmidated by how fast he can knock out a 5K), the nutrition and weight loss and dealing
with injury and recovery. He discovered that he was not bionic but overall he was very capable of
running long distances and recalling the tales very vividly.”- James Adams – Ultramarathon runner and
author of Running and Stuff “At times laugh out loud funny, at others quite poignant (the parts where
Ira faces the impending loss of a dear friend are especially touching) this book is a fun take on one
man’s journey to becoming an ultra runner, and finding himself in the process.” - UltrarunnerPodcast
“Dean Karnazes taught us about what it takes to be at the very top of ultra running, wowing us in the
process while Ira, inspired by Dean, gives us an insight of ultra running that the rest of us could
aspire to.” - The Running Stories

A Runner's High
Ready to Run an Ultramarathon? When you consider marathons, do you think, "been there, done that"? Like
so many others, do you believe that humans were born to run? Do you seek a new challenge that tests your
mental and physical limits? If you answered yes to any of these questions, then it’s time to read
"Relentless Forward Progress" and give ultramarathons a try! Veteran ultramarathoner and coach Bryon
Powell shares insider know-ledge about training, racing, fueling, hydration, and much more. In this
guide, you’ll find: --Daily training plans for races from 50k to 100 miles --A crash course in how to
trail run --Advice from some of the world’s top ultrarunners --Proven strategies for race day success
--Useful approaches for running uphill and downhill --What to look for in ultramarathon gear --Practical
wisdom on speed work --Cross training ideas for running fitness and recovery --Tips on running barefoot
--Inspiration to go farther than you’ve ever gone before

Ultramarathon Man
Traces the rise and fall of the Mexican singer and movie actress, how her talent school was a front for
a sex-slave operation, the paternity of the child she conceived in prison, and other details of her
career and her legal troubles.
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Run Or Die
In one of his most ambitious physical efforts to date, Dean Karnazes attempted to run 50 marathons, in
50 states, in 50 days to raise awareness of youth obesity and urge Americans of all fitness levels to
"take that next step." "UltraMarathon Man: 50 Marathons - 50 States - 50 Days", a Journeyfilm
documentary, follows Dean’s incredible step-by-step journey across the country. Ultrarunning legend Dean
Karnazes has run 262 miles-the equivalent of ten marathons-without rest. He has run over mountains,
across Death Valley, and to the South Pole-and is probably the first person to eat an entire pizza while
running. With an insight, candor, and humor rarely seen in sports memoirs (and written without the aid
of a ghostwriter or cowriter), Ultramarathon Man has inspired tens of thousands of people-nonrunners and
runners alike-to push themselves beyond their comfort zones and be reminded of "what it feels like to be
truly alive," says Sam Fussell, author of Muscle. Ultramarathon Man answers the questions Karnazes is
continually asked: - Why do you do it? - How do you do it? - Are you insane? And in the new paperback
edition, Karnazes answers the two questions he was most asked on his book tour: - What, exactly, do you
eat? - How do you train to stay in such good shape?

The Best American Sports Writing 2014
"This is a story you’ll love and never forget."—Christopher McDougall, author, Born to Run and Natural
Born Heroes Aside from her rock star looks, Catra Corbett is a standout in the running world on her
accomplishments alone. Catra is the first American woman to run over one hundred miles or more on more
than one hundred occasions and the first to run one hundred and two hundred miles in the Ohlone
Wilderness, and she holds the fastest known double time for the 425-miles long John Muir Trail,
completing it in twelve days, four hours, and fifty-seven minutes. And, unbelievably, she's also a
former meth addict. After two years of addiction, Catra is busted while selling, and a night in jail is
enough to set her straight. She gives up drugs and moves back home with her mother, abandoning her
friends, her boyfriend, and the lifestyle that she came to depend on. Her only clean friend pushes her
to train for a 10K with him, and surprisingly, she likes it—and decides to run her first marathon after
that. In Reborn on the Run, the reader keeps pace with Catra as she runs through difficult terrain and
extreme weather, is stalked by animals in the wilderness, and nearly dies on a training run but
continues on, smashing running records and becoming one of the world's best ultrarunners. Along the way
she attempts suicide, loses loved ones, falls in love, has her heartbroken, meets lifelong friends
including her running partner and dachshund TruMan, and finally faces the past that led to her
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addiction.

North
The day Deena Kastor became a truly elite runner was the day she realized that she had to ignore her
talent-it had taken her so far, but only conquering the mental piece could unlock higher levels of
achievement. In Let Your Mind Run,the vaunted Olympic medalist and marathon and half-marathon record
holder reveals how she incorporated the benefits of positive psychology into her already-dedicated
running practice, setting her on a course to conquer women's distance running. Blending both narrative
running insights and deep-dive brain science, this memoir, written by perhaps the most famous American
woman active in the competitive world of distance running, will appeal to the pragmatic athletic
population, and jointly to fans of engaging sports narratives, inspirational memoirs, and uplifiting
biographies.

Natural Born Heroes
So much to read, so little time? This brief overview of Born to Run tells you what you need to
know—before or after you read Christopher McDougall’s book. Crafted and edited with care, Worth Books
set the standard for quality and give you the tools you need to be a well-informed reader. This short
summary and analysis of Born to Run by Christopher McDougall includes: Historical context Chapter-bychapter overviews Detailed timeline of key events Important quotes Fascinating trivia Glossary of terms
Supporting material to enhance your understanding of the original work About Born to Run by Christopher
McDougall: Christopher McDougall’s New York Times–bestselling Born to Run brought the underground sport
of distance running to the forefront of American conversation, spurring trends like barefoot running and
chia seeds’ recognition as a superfood. Centering around two long-distance races, the second of which
McDougall intends to run, the book is written in a distinctly Gonzo journalism–style. The author focuses
on the Tarahumara, an ancient tribe of runners that lives isolated in Mexico’s Copper Canyons, but he
also pulls in plenty of other characters, past and present, and explores the biological reasons we are
all born to run. The summary and analysis in this ebook are intended to complement your reading
experience and bring you closer to a great work of nonfiction.

Running Your First Ultra
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An electrifying look inside the wild world of extreme distance running. Once the reserve of only the
most hardcore enthusiasts, ultra running is now a thriving global industry, with hundreds of thousands
of competitors each year. But is the rise of this most brutal and challenging sport—with races that
extend into hundreds of miles, often in extreme environments—an antidote to modern life, or a symptom of
a modern illness? In The Rise of the Ultra Runners, award-winning author Adharanand Finn travels to the
heart of the sport to investigate the reasons behind its rise and discover what it takes to join the
ranks of these ultra athletes. Through encounters with the extreme and colorful characters of the
ultramarathon world, and his own experiences of running ultras everywhere from the deserts of Oman to
the Rocky Mountains, Finn offers a fascinating account of people testing the boundaries of human
endeavor.

50 Marathons 50 Days
Take Your Training to New Heights with This One-Stop Manual on Ultras With fifteen years running and
competing around the world under her belt, Krissy Moehl is a top female ultramarathon runner, respected
by her peers and an inspiration to runners everywhere. Between Moehl's positive and encouraging attitude
and her deep knowledge and enthusiasm for the sport, there's no one better to prepare and train you for
your first ultra and beyond! Moehl will become your guide to completing a 50K, 50-mile or 100-mile race.
Her experience translates into the most effective and easy-to-follow training method, broken down into
phases to help all runners take it to the next level and accomplish their goals. She shares her love of
the sport by providing helpful tips, bonus content and personal stories. Her commitment to growing the
sport and passion for coaching others running their first is evident in the care she's taken to create
detailed plans and lifestyle adjustments. With Moehl, you will find all the resources and encouragement
you need to succeed in challenging your mind and body with an ultramarathon!

Reborn on the Run
The author of the best-selling Born to Run describes his investigation into ancestral training
techniques that have enabled Mediterranean athletes to achieve extraordinary levels of strength and
fitness.

Run!
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In his follow-up to the best-selling Ultramarathon Man—which Sports Illustrated called "fascinating" and
the New York Times said was "full of euphoric highs"—world-renowned ultramarathoner Dean Karnazes
chronicles his unbelievable exploits and explorations in gripping detail. Karnazes runs for days on end
without rest, across some of the most exotic and inhospitable places on earth, including the Australian
outback, Antarctica, and the Tenderloin District of San Francisco. From the downright hilarious to the
truly profound, the linked stories in Run! create an unforgettable tableau, providing readers with the
ultimate escape and offering a rare glimpse into the mind-set and motivation of an extreme athlete.
Karnazes addresses the pain and perseverance and also charts his emotional state as he pushes the edges
of human achievement. The tales of the friendships he's cultivated on his many adventures around the
world warm the heart and are sure to captivate and inspire readers whether they run great distances,
modest distances, or not at all.

The Running Revolution
Traces the author's remarkable career while revealing the influence of his vegan lifestyle, describing
his transition from a Midwestern hunter to a record-breaking athlete.

Road to Sparta
Finding Gobi
Recounts how the author, after realizing the daunting state of his health at age forty, overcame
physical challenges and alcoholism over the course of two years while training for Hawaii's elite
Ultraman competition.

Eat & Run
When life turns up the heat, you have two choices. You can bend and break, or you can step boldly into
the furnace and let your soul catch fire. Into The Furnace explores the inner workings of bravery, hope,
and passion. These themes are framed against the backdrop of the Badwater Ultramarathon - a 135 mile
race across the hottest place on the planet, Death Valley. Cory Reese has walked into the furnace. He
has faced adversity, both in running and in life. His book captures the essence of what it means to
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suffer, what it means to persevere, and ultimately, what it means to create a life of clarity and
purpose.

Summary and Analysis of Born to Run: A Hidden Tribe, Superathletes, and the Greatest Race
the World Has Never Seen
117 marathons, 52 days, 32 pairs of shoes, 57 years old: A fascinating glimpse inside the mind of an
ultramarathon runner and the inspirational saga of his phenomenal journey running across America. The
ultimate endurance athlete, Marshall Ulrich has run more than 100 foot races averaging over 100 miles
each, completed 12 expedition-length adventure races, and ascended the Seven Summits - including Mount
Everest - all on his first attempt. Yet his run from California to New York- the equivalent of running
two marathons and a 10K every day for nearly two months straight - proved to be his most challenging
effort yet. Featured in the recent documentary film, Running America, Ulrich clocked the 3rd fastest
transcontinental crossing to date and set new records in multiple divisions. In Running on Empty, he
shares the gritty backstory, including brushes with death, run-ins with the police, and the excruciating
punishments he endured at the mercy of his maxed-out body. Ulrich also reached back nearly 30 years to
when the death of the woman he loved drove him to begin running - and his dawning realization that he
felt truly alive only when pushed to the limits. Filled with mind-blowing stories from the road and his
sensational career, Ulrich's memoir imbues an incredible read with a universal message for athletes and
nonathletes alike: face the toughest challenges, overcome debilitating setbacks, and find deep
fulfillment in something greater than achievement Watch a Video

In Search of Al Howie
After a decade-long addiction to crack cocaine and alcohol, Charlie Engle hit rock bottom after a nearfatal six-day binge ended in a hail of bullets. Then he found running, and it has helped keep him sober,
focused and alive. He began to take on the most extreme endurance races, such as the 155-mile Gobi
March, and developed a reputation as an inspirational speaker. However, after he made the documentary
Running the Sahara, narrated by Matt Damon, which followed him on a 4500-mile crossing of the desert and
helped raise $6 million, he was sent to prison after failing to complete his mortgage application
properly. It was while he was in jail that he became known as 'The Running Man' as he pounded the prison
yard, and soon his fellow inmates were joining him, finding new hope through running. Now, in his
brilliantly written and powerful account, Engle tells the story of his life and how running has brought
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him so much pleasure and peace. Like such classics as Born to Runor Running with the Kenyans, this is a
book that anyone who has ever found solace in the freedom of running will enjoy.

Chicken Soup for the Soul: Running for Good
The ultrarunning legend takes on the ultimate test of endurance: running 50 marathons in 50 days.

Fifty/fifty
“Excellent . . . A no-brainer pickup for the sports collection.” — Booklist “An affirmation of the
strong state of American sportswriting.” — Kirkus Reviews From more than 350 national, regional, and
specialty publications and, increasingly, the top sports blogs, Christopher McDougall, best-selling
author of Born to Run: A Hidden Tribe, Superathletes, and the Greatest Race the World Has Never Seen,
hand-selected the very best sports journalism of the past year.

Let Your Mind Run
The undisputed classic of running novels and one of the most beloved sports books ever published, Once a
Runner tells the story of an athlete’s dreams amid the turmoil of the 60s and the Vietnam war. Inspired
by the author’s experience as a collegiate champion, the novel follows Quenton Cassidy, a competitive
runner at fictional Southeastern University whose lifelong dream is to run a four-minute mile. He is
less than a second away when the turmoil of the Vietnam War era intrudes into the staid recesses of his
school’s athletic department. After he becomes involved in an athletes’ protest, Cassidy is suspended
from his track team. Under the tutelage of his friend and mentor, Bruce Denton, a graduate student and
former Olympic gold medalist, Cassidy gives up his scholarship, his girlfriend, and possibly his future
to withdraw to a monastic retreat in the countryside and begin training for the race of his life against
the greatest miler in history. A rare insider’s account of the incredibly intense lives of elite
distance runners, Once a Runner is an inspiring, funny, and spot-on tale of one individual’s quest to
become a champion.

Duel in the Sun
“It soon becomes clear that this book isn’t just about an athletic race. It’s also about the human race”
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(Bloomberg Businessweek). Having run in more than six hundred races over the span of fifty-five years,
Ed Ayres is a legendary distance runner—and this book is his urgent exploration of the connection
between individual endurance and a sustainable society. The Longest Race begins in 2001 at the starting
line of the JFK 50 Mile—the nation’s oldest and largest ultramarathon and, like other such races, it’s
an epic test of human limits and aspiration. At age sixty, his sights set on breaking the age-division
record, Ayres embarks on a course over the rocky ridge of the Appalachian Trail, along the headwindbuffeted towpath of the Potomac River, and past momentous Civil War sites such as Harpers Ferry and
Antietam. But even as Ayres focuses on an endurance runner’s familiar concerns—starting strong and
setting the right pace, controlling his breathing, overcoming fatigue, and staying mindful of the course
ahead—he finds himself as preoccupied with the future of our planet as with the finish line. A veteran
journalist and environmental editor, Ayres reveals how the skills and mindset necessary to complete an
ultramarathon are also essential for grappling anew with the imperative to endure—not only as
individuals, but as a society—and not just for fifty miles, but over the real long haul, in a unique
meditation that “ought to be required reading even for people who have never run a step” (The Boston
Globe). “He seamlessly moves between discussing running to exploring larger life issues such as why we
run, our impact on the environment, and the effects of the nation’s declining physical fitness . . .
Thought provoking.” ―Booklist “To read this book is to run alongside a seasoned athlete, a deep thinker,
and a great storyteller. And Ayres doesn’t disappoint: He is the best kind of running companion,
generously doling out hilarious stories and hard-won insights into performance conditioning and the
human condition. His lifetime of ultra-running and environmental writing drive his exploration of what
keeps us running long distances―and what it might take to keep the planet from being run into the
ground.” ―Nature Conservancy magazine

Unbreakable Runner
The Road to Sparta is the story of the 153-mile run from Athens to Sparta that inspired the marathon and
saved democracy, as told--and experienced--by ultramarathoner and New York Times bestselling author Dean
Karnazes. In 490 BCE, Pheidippides ran for 36 hours straight from Athens to Sparta to seek help in
defending Athens from a Persian invasion in the Battle of Marathon. In doing so, he saved the
development of Western civilization and inspired the birth of the marathon as we know it. Even now, some
2,500 years later, that run stands enduringly as one of greatest physical accomplishments in the history
of mankind. Karnazes personally honors Pheidippides and his own Greek heritage by recreating this
ancient journey in modern times. Karnazes even abstains from contemporary endurance nutrition like
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sports drinks and energy gels and only eats what was available in 490 BCE, such as figs, olives, and
cured meats. Through vivid details and internal dialogs, The Road to Sparta offers a rare glimpse into
the mindset and motivation of an extreme athlete during his most difficult and personal challenge to
date. This story is sure to captivate and inspire--whether you run great distances or not at all.

The Road to Sparta
Running with Sherman
From the author of the bestseller Eat and Run, a thrilling new memoir about his grueling, exhilarating,
and immensely inspiring 46-day run to break the speed record for the Appalachian Trail. Scott Jurek is
one of the world's best known and most beloved ultrarunners. Renowned for his remarkable endurance and
speed, accomplished on a vegan diet, he's finished first in nearly all of ultrarunning's elite events
over the course of his career. But after two decades of racing, training, speaking, and touring, Jurek
felt an urgent need to discover something new about himself. He embarked on a wholly unique challenge,
one that would force him to grow as a person and as an athlete: breaking the speed record for the
Appalachian Trail. North is the story of the 2,189-mile journey that nearly shattered him. When he set
out in the spring of 2015, Jurek anticipated punishing terrain, forbidding weather, and inevitable
injuries. He would have to run nearly 50 miles a day, every day, for almost seven weeks. He knew he
would be pushing himself to the limit, that comfort and rest would be in short supply -- but he couldn't
have imagined the physical and emotional toll the trip would exact, nor the rewards it would offer. With
his wife, Jenny, friends, and the kindness of strangers supporting him, Jurek ran, hiked, and stumbled
his way north, one white blaze at a time. A stunning narrative of perseverance and personal
transformation, North is a portrait of a man stripped bare on the most demanding and transcendent effort
of his life. It will inspire runners and non-runners alike to keep striving for their personal best.

Born to Run
A New York Times Best Seller! Men's Journal Health Book of the Year In Unbreakable Runner, CrossFit
Endurance founder Brian MacKenzie and journalist T.J. Murphy examine long-held beliefs about how to
train, tearing down those traditions to reveal new principles for a lifetime of healthy, powerful
running. Unbreakable Runner challenges conventional training tenets such as high mileage and high-carb
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diets to show how reduced mileage and high-intensity training can make runners stronger, more durable
athletes and prepare them for races of any distance. Distance runners who want to invigorate their
training, solve injuries, or break through a performance plateau can gain power and resilience from
MacKenzie's effective blend of run training and whole-body strength and conditioning. CrossFitters who
want to conquer a marathon, half-marathon, or ultramarathon will find endurance training instruction
with 8- to 12-week programs that combine CrossFitTM workouts with run-specific sessions. Unbreakable
Runner includes CrossFit-based training programs for race distances from 5K to ultramarathon for
beginner, intermediate, and advanced runners. Build a better running body with this CrossFit Endurancebased approach to running training.

The Longest Race
“[A] thrill-a-minute novel.” —USA Today Jack Swyteck is back in action in Born to Run—the eighth outing
for the danger-prone Miami lawyer in author James Grippando’s New York Times bestselling series. In this
timely and spellbinding thriller, Swyteck is embroiled in shady Washington D.C. politics when his own
father is selected by the President to replace the Vice President, killed in a hunting accident. Born to
Run crackles with suspense, surprises, and razor sharp wit—“a fun 200-proof yarn,” the Washington Post
raves—and serves as indisputable evidence, as crime fiction superstar Harlan Coben attests, that
“Grippando grips from page one.”

Running on Empty
Kilian Jornet has conquered some of the toughest physical tests on the planet. He has run up and down
Mt. Kilimanjaro faster than any other human being, and struck down world records in every challenge that
has been proposed - all before the age of 25. Dominating ultra marathons and races at altitude, he has
redefined what is possible in running, astonishing competitors with his near-superhuman fitness and
ability. Jornet adores the mountains as fiercely as he runs them. In Run or Die he shares that passion,
inviting readers into a fascinating world rich with the beauty of rugged trails and sweeping highaltitude vistas, the pulse-pounding drama of racing, and a consuming desire to tackle tests that push
him to the very brink. In turns inspiring, insightful, candid, and deeply personal, this is a book
written from the heart of the world's greatest endurance runenr, for whom life presents one simple
choice: Run or Die. Trail running's first true breakout star . . . [Jornet] has yet to find a record he
can't shatter.' Runner's World
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Born to Run
The 1982 Boston Marathon was great theater: Two American runners, Alberto Salazar, a celebrated
champion, and Dick Beardsley, a gutsy underdog, going at each other for just under 2 hours and 9
minutes. Neither man broke. The race merely came to a thrilling, shattering end, exacting such an
enormous toll that neither man ever ran as well again. Beardsley, the most innocent of men, descended
into felony drug addiction, and Salazar, the toughest of men, fell prey to depression. Exquisitely
written and rich with human drama, John Brant's Duel in the Sun brilliantly captures the mythic
character of the most thrilling American marathon ever run—and the powerful forces of fate that drove
these two athletes in the years afterward.

Chicken Soup for the Soul: Runners
A New York Times bestselling author takes readers inside the Ironman triathlon. As he did so masterfully
in his New York Times bestseller, The Gatekeepers, Jacques Steinberg creates a compelling portrait of
people obsessed with reaching a life-defining goal. In this instance, the target is an Ironman triathlona 2.4-mile open-water swim followed by a 112-mile bike ride, then finally a 26-mile marathon run, all of
which must be completed in no more than seventeen hours. Steinberg focuses not on the professionals who
live off the prize money and sponsorships but on a handful of triathletes who regard the sport as a
hobby. Vividly capturing the grueling preparation, the suspense of completing each event of the
triathlon, and the spectacular feats of human endurance, Steinberg plumbs the physical and emotional
toll as well as the psychological payoff on the participants of the Ford Ironman Arizona 2009. His You
Are an Ironman is both a riveting sports narrative and a fascinating, behind-the scenes study of what
makes these athletes keep going..

The Rise of the Ultra Runners
Recounts the author's experiences with the reclusive Tarahumara Indians, whose techniques allow them to
run long distances with ease, and describes his training for a fifty-mile race with the tribe and a
number of ultramarathoners.

Running Man
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Ultramarathons don't leave much room for mistakes. Don't learn the hard way; get a jump on training for
an ultramarathon with Hal Koerner's Field Guide to Ultrarunning, a comprehensive guide to running 30 to
100 miles and beyond, written by one of the most experienced athletes in the sport. Hal Koerner is among
America's top ultrarunners with podium results in more than 90 ultramarathons. In his smart, down-toearth Field Guide, Koerner shares hard-earned wisdom, field-tested habits and practices, and reliable
tips and guidelines to help you prepare for your most epic runs. You will read engaging stories of
Koerner's own training and racing as well as insights and practical advice on trail running technique,
proper fueling, race day game plans, and key mental strategies to carry you to the finish line. The
guide offers three detailed training plans to prepare for 50K, 50-mile to 100K, and 100-mile
ultramarathons.

You Are an Ironman
New York Times Bestseller List “Leonard and Gobi’s story represents the power of people working together
and the profound depth of feeling possible between a man and his dog.”--Publishers Weekly A man, a dog,
and the lengths to which love will go to sacrifice for its companion. Finding Gobi is the miraculous
tale of Dion Leonard, a seasoned ultramarathon runner who crosses paths with a stray dog while competing
in a 155-mile race through the Gobi Desert in China. The lovable pup, who would later earn the name
Gobi, proved that what she lacked in size, she more than made up for in heart, as she went step for step
with Dion over the Tian Shan Mountains, across massive sand dunes, through yurt villages and the black
sands of the Gobi Desert, keeping pace with him for 77 miles. As Dion witnessed the incredible
determination and heart of this small animal, he found his own heart undergoing a change as well.
Whereas in the past these races were all about winning and being the best, his goal now was to make sure
he and Gobi’s friendship continued well after the finish line. He found himself letting Gobi sleep in
his tent at night, giving her food and water out of his own limited supply, and carrying her across
numerous rivers, even when he knew it would mean putting him behind in the race, or worse, prevent him
from finishing at all. Although Dion did not cross the finish line first, he felt he had won something
even greater – a new outlook on life and a new friend that he planned on bringing home as soon as
arrangements were made. However, before he could take her home, Gobi went missing in the sprawling
Chinese city where she was being kept. Dion, with the help of strangers and a viral outpouring of
assistance on the internet, set out to track her down, and reunite forever with the amazing animal that
changed his life and proved to him and the world that miracles are possible.
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Relentless Forward Progress
A heartwarming story about training a rescue donkey to run one of the most challenging races in America.
"McDougall is a gifted storyteller who gets to the heart of the human-animal connection."--John Grogan,
author of Marley & Me.e.

Into the Furnace
From a two-time Olympic coach and creator of the Pose Method who has trained the running elite, an
essential guide for all runners seeking to go faster and farther without injury Christopher McDougall’s
Born to Run—and the wildly popular natural running trend it sparked—changed the way we think about
running, but it has also prompted many questions: Have we been running the wrong way? And, have we been
running in the wrong kind of shoe? What is the safest type of foot strike? How many types are there? And
what is a foot strike anyway? No existing guide has clearly addressed these concerns—until now. The
Running Revolution provides both beginning and experienced runners with everything they need to know in
order to safely and efficiently transition to and master a safer and more biomechanically efficient way
of running that is guaranteed to improve performance and minimize wear and tear on the body. More than a
one-size-fits-all guide, The Running Revolution provides readers with clear instructions, complete with
helpful illustrations, that they can easily integrate into their unique running histories in order to
run safely, intelligently, and efficiently for many years to come. From the Trade Paperback edition.

Hal Koerner's Field Guide to Ultrarunning
Shares the uplifting tale of a record-breaking "ultra-marathon" runner, from his decision to break his
own personal record and his competition in fifty marathons in fifty days throughout the country to his
personal secrets for endurance training.

Girl Trouble
Runners will love these inspirational stories about their sport -- the camaraderie, the self-discipline,
the energy and endorphins they enjoy, the self-discovery. Includes stories on swimming and cycling for
triathletes too. When runners aren't running, they are talking about running, planning their next run,
shopping for running This book contains 101 stories from everyday and famous runners telling their
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stories to other runners about how running has improved their lives, recovering from injuries,
challenging themselves, and includes amazing stories of marathons, camaraderie, and the natural high
that comes from this popular sport. Plenty of stories for triathletes too, covering swimming and
cycling.
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